

Dr. Royce Vick P. O. Box 843 Del Rio, Texas 78841-0843 Phone: 830-734-4497 Roycevick.71@gmail

In Mexico since 1971



November 2019

It was a pleasure to have all of our workers together for a meeting, food and fellowship. The reports on the churches are encouraging.

In Fresnio Zacatecas it is getting back to normal after the family was so brutally murdered. In south Eastern Zacatecas the new mission is averaging 40. In Nuevo Laredo Manuel is averaging 20. In Atlanta Georgia there are 3 who are ready for baptism. The other smaller missions in Mexico have not reported yet but by phone we know they are doing good. Please keep in mind that all these pastors are men that Manuel trained while in prison.

The last week in October in Nuevo Laredo three pastors were murdered after they left their church on Sunday. It wasn't by accident. The news report in Mexico tell us that tourists and Christians are being targeted. As evangelist who have to travel extensively Manuel and Tina are in great danger. PLEASE PRAY FOR THEM.

We are not going to send a second Christmas list. Should you need one let us know and we will send you one by email.

We have begun receiving offering for Christmas which we have put in a separate account. Offerings work better because we can buy exactly what they need.

As always, Thank you for your prayerful and financial support and confidence in our ministry.

Please have a very Happy Thanksgiving.

For Souls in Mexico

Dr. Royce Vick